Appendix B

BEAVER RIVER |&oi-

REGIONAL WASTE MANAGEMENT COMMISSION Bonnyville, Alberta
TON 2J7

” T Ph: 780.826.5732

May 8, 2024

Reeve Barry Kalinski

Municipal District of Bonnyville No. 87
PO Bag 1010

Bonnyville, Alberta, TON 2J7

Dear Reeve Kalinski:

RE: Corrected Notice
Beaver River Regional Waste Management Commission — Intended 2024 Requisition

We are following up to correct an error that was made in the letter sent to you on April 16, 2024
wherein it was noted that the allocation of the 2024 Requisition to the M.D. of Bonnyville No. 87 would
be 26.61 % of the $150,000.00 = $39,915.00. Unfortunately, this calculation was in error, the correct
allocation of the requisition to the M.D. of Bonnyville No. 87 should have been 23.61 % and the total
requisition should have been $35,415.00

The correct allocation of the requisition will be as follows:

City of Cold Lake 41.83% $62,745.00
Municipal District of Bonnyville No. 87 23.61 % $ 35,415.00
Town of Bonnyville 3371 % $ 50,565.00
Summer Village of Pelican Narrows 0.50 % $ 750.00
Summer Village of Bonnyville Beach 0.35% $ 525.00

We have enclosed a corrected invoice for $35,415.00, please disregard the one mailed April 30, 2024.
We apologize for any inconvenience caused by this error in the original calculation.
Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at (780) 826-5732.

Sincerely,

Mark Power
Commission Manager
Beaver River Regional Waste Management Commission
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